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Four Hillsborough County Elections Offices will Reopen Monday, October 14 

 
Hillsborough County, FL – Supervisor of Elections Craig Latimer is announcing that these four 
elections offices will be open normal hours, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., beginning Monday, October 14th:  

• Robert L. Gilder Elections Service Center, 2514 N. Falkenburg Rd 
• Fred B. Karl County Center, 601 E. Kennedy Blvd, 16th floor 
• Southeast Regional Office, 10020 South U.S. Hwy 301 
• Northwest Regional Office, 4575 Gunn Hwy 

The SouthShore Regional Service Center is expected to open soon but will remain closed 
until the facility can be further assessed.  
 
“We are three weeks from Election Day and have been doing everything possible to make our 
offices and services available for voters,” said Supervisor Latimer. “Some offices may have 
limited services and we appreciate everyone’s patience during this challenging time.” 
 
Secure Ballot Intake Stations where voters can drop off their voted Vote By Mail ballots are 
located inside the offices and are available during office hours. Voters who have returned 
their mail ballots can track them at VoteHillsborough.gov. 
 
Voters who have been displaced by the storms may need a ballot mailed to a new address. It 
is recommended that they call the elections office at (813) 612-4180 to expedite this request. 
If they can’t call, voters can visit one of the four offices in person or send an email to 
VoteByMail@VoteHillsborough.gov requesting a ballot to a new address. To make the 
request, voters must include their Florida driver license or state ID number or the last four 
digits of their social security number.  
 
Voters can also visit one of the elections offices to pick up a Vote By Mail ballot in person. 
They can then fill out the ballot and drop it in a Secure Ballot Intake Station at those offices, 
or take it home and return it later. 
 
Preliminary assessments of Early Voting locations have been completed and Supervisor 
Latimer confirms that Early Voting will take place in Hillsborough County October 21 – 
November 3, 7 am to 7 pm, as scheduled.  Any necessary location changes will be shared in 
the upcoming week. The office is continuing to assess Election Day locations for their 
availability, as well.   
 
For continued updates, visit VoteHillsborough.gov or follow @HillsboroughSOE on X, Twitter, 
Instagram and Threads. 
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